
[External] RE: 93 W Erwin St - Coats

Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>
Thu 12/21/2023 2:07 PM
To:​Aundrea Sterling <Aundrea.Sterling@tarheelbasementsystems.com>​

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you.  Zoning permit not required per Town of Coats.  We will be happy to provide if
Harnett Central Permitting requires one.
 
 

 
 
 
From: Aundrea Sterling <Aundrea.Sterling@tarheelbasementsystems.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 1:20 PM
To: Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>
Subject: 93 W Erwin St - Coats
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Good afternoon,
We spoke this morning regarding this project.
This is a crawlspace encapsulation.  No change to footprint.
I have attached the scope of work with repair plan (which is minimal).
Let me know if you need anything else from me, or if you can just sign off here.
Kind regards, 
 



Aundrea Sterling
Office of Permit Acquisitions
D: (919) 670-1128
O: (757) 561-2612 ext: 91225
 
 


